
            Glendale Technology High School 
                      “Educate For Life” 

2a Oakland Street, 
Glendale 2285 

Phone: 4954 9166  
8th March 2024 

 

School Cross Country Carnival 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 
 
This is to inform you that the annual Glendale Technology High School Cross Country Carnival will be held on 
Wednesday 10th April 2024. The carnival commences inside the school grounds and moves to the area 
surrounding the school, finishing on the school oval.  
This is a compulsory event for all students in years 7-12. All students are required to participate in their age 
division (the age they turn THIS year).  
In 2024, we will once again have the short course option that includes a shorter track variation to the full 
course. 
 
Students will attend period 1 and 2 as normal. The first event will commence approximately 11:50am and 
students will attend period 5 after the carnival. Students with an AIM Score average greater than 7 will attend 
the rewards activity during period 5.  
 
All students are expected to attend the event as classes will not operate during the Carnival. A record of 
attendance will be kept for the day. 
 
If your student is unable to participate in the Cross Country, please complete the below slip and return to 
student services by Friday 5th April 2024. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Leigh Whitehead      Anthony Angel 
Sports Teams & Carnivals Coordinator     Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
STUDENT NAME: __________________________________        YEAR ________    
 
 

� Is injured / ill and UNABLE to participate in the school cross country on Wednesday 10th April 2024 
 
Unable to participate reason (Reason must be indicated) 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ____________________________        DATE ____ / ____ / __ 
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